
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis 
is having on my business, my employees and my family.  
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we 
deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Week over week Monday -Friday revenue is down 55%; month to date we are 30% down 
compared to last month by the 20th; out of 11 employees we have kept 4 working reduced 
hours, the other 7 we have had to lay off. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Wilson 
18041 SW Lower Boones Ferry Rd 
Portland, OR 97224 
dubya67@gmail.com 
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